
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

Please can all reading and library 

books be returned to school by 

Monday.   

Thank you  

  

15th July 2022 

Dates: 

Friday 15th July: Reports sent out to parents 

Thursday 21st July: Y6 Leavers’ party after school 

Friday 22nd July: 9am – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 3:15: - School closes for summer.  

Tuesday 6th September:-  School reopens 

 

 

Oliver 

 

Key Stage 2 children absolutely blew 

us away this week with their amazing 

performance of Oliver Twist. The 

singing and acting was outstanding 

and they all performed like true 

professionals in spite of the heat in 

the village hall! I am sure those of you 

who were lucky enough to see the 

production would agree that our Key 

Stage 2 children have oodles of talent 

and pulled off both performances 

brilliantly. We couldn’t have asked for 

more and we are so proud of each 

and every one of them  

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 98.5 

Class 2 97.8 

Class 3 95.7 

Class 4 96.7 

Well done to Class 1 

our attendance winner this week! 

Individual Attendance Draw 

Annabel 

 

 

 
  

Christian Values Award 

 
Class 4 Emily  

Abigail Bella 

Violet  Lincoln 

  

 

Reading Prize Draw 

Lucas 

George h 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 358 71 

Lotherton 473 106 

Parlington 485 75 

Hazlewood 368 77 

 

Weather Next Week 
  
The Met Office has extended an amber 
extreme heat warning for Sunday 17 
July, Monday 18 July and Tuesday 19 
July, as temperatures will build this 
weekend and early next week for much 
of England and Wales. 
Please make sure children come to 
school in loose clothing and bring a 
water bottle every day. Make sure they 
have sun hats and sun cream and we 
will shorten outdoor break times on 
Monday and Tuesday so that children 
are not exposed to the sun for too long.  
Fortunately, the main school building is 
not too bad with it being stone. KS2 
classrooms will be kept well ventilated 
and classes may use the hall instead if 
needed. 
The DFE have advised schools not to 
close, but just to take sensible 
precautions.  

 
 
 

 Reports 

 

Your child will be bringing home their end of year report tonight in their 

bookbags. This details their attainment and progress across subjects this 

year. We are very proud of all or children’s achievements and are sure you 

will be too. They have all worked hard and all have many successes right 

across the curriculum.  

In years 3 and 5, maths comments have been written by Mrs O’Neill. In year 

1, maths comments have been written by Mrs Jennings and in year 2, maths 

comments have been written by Mrs Shaw. All PE comments for topics 

throughout the year have been written by Michaela.  

https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/about-us/press-office/news/weather-and-climate/2022/heat-to-peak-early-next-week
https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/about-us/press-office/news/weather-and-climate/2022/heat-to-peak-early-next-week

